
 

 

Message of Solidarity 

On the occasion of the Referendum on urban transport services, which will take 

place in Rome on the 11 of November, the Permanent Committee of the ECTUN, 

held in Sofia, expresses its solidarity to Cgil, Cisl and Uil for their commitment to 

defend the public character of the local transport service which ensures the 

efficiency and guarantees employment stability. 

The experience of privatisation of local transport in other European capitals has 

been detrimental, both for the quantity and quality of services provided to the 

citizens, and for the protection of the employment and the workers’ rights. 

ECTUN believes that the problem of local transport and mobility is important not 

only for the workers but also  for the quality of life in our Cities,  and  therefore  

decides, that this issue will be the main topic at the forthcoming Permanent 

Conference of  ECTUN that will take place in Sofia from 18 to 20 March 2019. 

 

Sofia, 8 November 2018 

 

For the Permanent Committee 

Dr Christina Theochari 

President 


